GANNON

UNIVERSITY

Attention ALL Gannon Dual Enroliment Students!!!

Are you registered for Dual Enrollment with Gannon University and plan on taking more
courses during the Spring semester? Mrs. Julie Lapiska, from Gannon University Admissions,
will be here TUESDAY, NOVEMBER 26 to register you for your Spring Dual Enrollment courses!

When? — Tuesday, November 26" from 9:00 am — 4:00 pm.
Where? — In the Collegiate Academy Conference room (Next to Mr. Nielsen’s office).

***please bring a $300 check, made payable to Gannon University, and come prepared with
the courses you could like to sign up for.***

See Ms. King, Mr. Nielsen, or GO College with any questions.



